
Week Ending Sunday, 17 August 2025 

Co-ordinators 

Notes 

The Head of the River Regatta is on this Sunday, 24 August at the Riverway course – and this is 
the BIG ONE! 
 
Every Grammar rower will be competing, and we are looking for the strongest support possible 
on the day. Bring Black and Gold balloons, streamers, and decorations for our tent, and invite as 
many family and friends as you can to cheer on our crews. 
 
If brothers, sisters, or friends are coming along, please encourage them to wear their TGS Sports 
Uniform to show pride and unity – it would be fantastic to see a sea of Grammar colours along 
the course! 
 
Attached with this newsletter are: 

• The current regatta draw 
• Our Race & Resource Planner, detailing all crews 

 
The regatta program, updated draws, and live racing results will also be available via Rowing 
Queensland. Please note that draws may change as schools finalise entries, so we recommend 
checking the website again on Saturday afternoon. 
 
At the conclusion of racing, medals will be presented for first, second, and third place in all finals. 
Important reminders: 

• Arrive 70 minutes prior to your first race. 
• Bring a towel and change of clothes – history suggests not many rowers (or coaches) 

stay dry after this regatta! 
 
We can’t wait to see a huge crowd of Grammar supporters at Riverway this Sunday – let’s make it 
a day to remember! 
 
Reminder: Click here to RSVP to the Club Rowing Awards Night – we can’t wait to celebrate the 
season with our rowers, coaches, and families! 
 

Erin McGuffie 

Rowing Co-ordinator 

Final Training The final training session for this season will be held on Saturday, 23 August. 
 
Only athletes continuing on to the Queensland Schools State Championships will train beyond 
this weekend’s Head of the River Regatta. 

2025 Rowing 

Awards Night 

We’re looking forward to celebrating another successful rowing season with you at the awards 
night! Please click here to RSVP no later than Monday, 25 August. 
 

https://events.humanitix.com/2025-rowing-presentation-awards
mailto:Erin.McGuffie@tgs.qld.edu.au?subject=Rowing%20Newsletter
https://events.humanitix.com/2025-rowing-presentation-awards


 

 
Important Dates  

Term Week Date Event 

3 6 Sunday, 24 August 2025 Townsville All Schools Head of the River 

3 7 Thursday, 28 August 2025 Co-Curricular Photos - North Ward Campus 

3 8 Friday, 5 September 2025 Club Rowing Awards Night - North Ward Gymnas  

3 Holidays  
Saturday, 20 September 
2025 

QLD Schools' Championship Rowing Regatta 

3 Holidays  Sunday, 21 September 2025 QLD Schools' Championship Rowing Regatta 

3 Holidays  Monday, 22 September 2025 QLD Schools' Championship Rowing Regatta 
 

TGS Co-Curricular 

Facebook Page 

 
Follow our TGS Co-Curricular Facebook page to see all our Activities in action. 

School App The TGS App is an essential tool for staying updated on all our sports communications. We 
highly encourage all students and parents to download the app to their phones as a priority. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61560424223699


 

 
 
 
 

The School App can be easily downloaded from the Apple App Store or Google Play by searching 
for "Townsville Grammar School." 
 
Steps to get started: 

 Search for "Townsville Grammar School" in your app store and download the app. 
 Open the app and go to Settings (located at the bottom of the screen). 
 Select Notifications and enable them to receive important updates from the School. 
 Choose Subscriptions to select the year levels and co-curricular activities that are 

relevant to you. 
 
Don’t forget to select Rowing under Subscriptions to stay informed about all rowing-related 
notifications. 

 


